

April 21, 1947

Mr. John Barron
Radio Consulting Engineer
Earle Building
Washington 4 DC

Re: The Troy Record Co

Dear Mr. Barron:

Since talking with your Mr. Gantney about ten days ago, we have been active seeking sites for you to inspect in the Heldeberg mountains.

We have some potential sites lined up and believe it would be advisable for you to arrange to come up either on May 1st or 2nd. These are open dates here for all of us and I have made tentative appointments with land owners for inspection of their property.

Thus, if you can possibly arrange your time to arrive on either of these dates I am sure it will be much appreciated by our mutual client, Mr. York.

We have already wasted a lot of valuable construction time by virtue of having to effect a change in our transmitter site and I sincerely trust you will be able to keep this suggested date.

If you decide to fly up we could meet you at the Albany Air Port and drive from there - a matter of twenty miles or so. In any event, please be sure to confirm this date immediately by telegram so that we can make our plans firm.

With kindest regards.

Cordially yours,

EAB/MW

Ernest A. Barbeau

CC- FLYork
The Troy Record
Troy NY